NOTES ON CAASP MEETING, Thursday, December 11, 2014
ALTA, Southington, CT

Present:  Rob Melillo (presiding), Bill Scalise, Jenifer Blemings, Mark Hill, Wayne Theriault
1.  Treasurer’s Report:  Wayne reported that the checking account balance is $2853.04. This covers all PD costs with $30 outstanding. 
2. Secretary’s Report:  Notes from last meeting were reviewed along with the notes from the Alternative Schools Committee.
3. Membership Report:  REACH Program West Hartford, Putnam and Bethel, and Farmington, Danbury, Killingly, Branford and Southington are currently paid members. Bill has received contacts from Branford, Bentley (Manchester), Stratford, New Horizons (New Haven), and Synergy (East Hartford). Peter Konrad from Stamford contacted Bill about membership and was sent the forms.
4. Update on State Legislation:  Bill passed the updated definition of alternative education programs. The next meeting is Thursday, December 18 at SERC in Middletown from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm. Bill assumes a working definition will be adopted at this meeting.
5. STARS Planning Sessions: The December 10 STARS meeting was held at ALTA with REACH and PALS attending along with ALTA. It was a very productive session. Rob said Danbury ACE will be at the next meeting. Bill will come out to any program interested to speak about STARS and the conference. STARS will also meet on January 13 at REACH from 10:00 to 12:00. Again, the STARS Conference is May 29, 2015 at Lincoln College of New England in Southington.
6. Next CAASP Meeting: The next CAASP meeting will be at New Horizons in New Haven on February 5, 2015 at 4:00 pm. Other meeting dates for the rest of the year will be determined at that meeting. A couple people have expressed interest in hosting  a meeting so please try to attend the February meeting to determine when is best for your meeting date.
